
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

February 6th, 2018  

 

 

PRESS RELEASE  
 

The Beglis Parkway overpass above Interstate 10 is closed in both north and southbound 

directions due to an incident involving an 18-wheeler. The overpass will remain closed 

until further notice as crews work to inspect the structure. Please plan to take an alternate 

route during after school and evening travel.  
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